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IN THE SPOTLIGHT! 
The National Domestic and Allied Workers Union (NDAWU) is an
affiliate of the IDWF. It is the largest Namibian trade union
federation concerned with the plight of domestic workers. 
The ongoing COVID-19 pandemic resulted in negative consequences for
domestic workers in Namibia; such as, job losses, reduction of working
days and forced leave without pay and left domestic workers in dire
situations. To respond NDAWU has been doing a number of activities
like following up on grievance cases related to COVID-19 and it has
been successful with assisting several people! The union has been using
the Labour Act as the guidance in solving the cases and regulations of
the state of emergency declared by the President. Also, NDAWU has
been disseminating information to its members as well as the general
public on COVID-19 and how people could protect themselves from the
virus through social media platforms, radio stations, television, a
newspaper as well as posters and leaflets. Furthermore, with the support
of IDWF and its partners, it has also distributed food parcels to
domestic workers in need.  
The NDAWU General Secretary, Nellie Kahua, has also been
addressing the general public to raise awareness on the challenges
that domestic workers are facing during the time of COVID-19.

We partnered up with informal economy workers’ organizations across the
global economy to call for our inclusion in relief, recovery and resilience
efforts led by governments. Nothing for us without us: we are 2 Billion
Strong and #RecoveryStartsWithUs. Join us in the 2 Billion Strong
campaign, which raises the demands of workers of the informal economy.
This week, we join our voices to our sisters and brothers from HomeNet.

Click here for Vicky Kanyoka, Regional Coordinator for Africa 
Click here for Adriana Paz, Regional Coordinator of Latin America

COVID-19 & the World's 2 Billion Informal Economy Workers-Hear what we say: 

Click here 
to check out our call. 

https://www.facebook.com/IDWFED/videos/204743887480842
https://youtu.be/7i1ywUtCMdo
https://www.facebook.com/IDWFED/videos/204743887480842
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CHECK US OUT BY CLICKING ON

channel/UCtkpXyCkbQvoJmfOVyaSYeg

NDAWU has noticed that this difficult situation has allowed more domestic workers to see
the value in joining the union and this resulted in more members!

Click here to watch a video where NDAWU organizer Frieda Naris talks about this.

Check out their Facebook page by clicking here.

OUR POLICY BRIEF RECOMMENDATIONS FOR DOMESTIC WORKERS UNDER COVID-19: 

idwfed.org

facebook.com/IDWFED

twitter.com/IDWFED

instagram.com/idwfed/

linkedin.com/in/idwf-org-a4ba76145

idwf.tumblr.com/
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